IMPORTANT UPDATE ON CORONAVIRUS

Due to the coronavirus and government restrictions in keeping everyone safe we are currently not meeting at Padbury Hall. 
We are however gathering online every Sunday at 10am and we invite you to join us! 
Simply click on the link “Watch Live” 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are also gathering in Zoom Connects if you would like to join one please contact info@gracechurch.com.au 
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